
 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear fellow Residents, 26th March 2018 
 

      
A reminder that the Audiologist, Sashni Munnisunker, will be on site in the Care 
Centre by appointment only. 
 

Next date is the 27th March 2018 between 9:00 – 13:00 
 
 

 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Hearing Tests 

 

 

 

 

 


